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Dear OBE Families,  
 

 Happy New Year!  Everyone here at Ocean 
Breeze hopes all of our families had a wonderful 
and restful break.   Learning is back in full swing 
here at OBE, and we have a lot of exciting things 
scheduled for the second half of the school year.    
 

 If you haven’t done so already, please check 
out our official Facebook page @oceanbreeze ele-
mentary to see all the great things happening here 
at Ocean Breeze.  
                                 Sincerely,  
                                    
 
                                  Principal 

 
 
 

Monday, January  21, 2019 
Martin Luther King Day,  

is a school holiday! 

  Important Parent Information 
 

              Parents, please make sure if your 
daytime phone number or cell phone numbers 
change that you stop in the office and update your 
contact information. It is important that the 
school and clinic have current phone numbers in 
case of a concern with your child.  This is also how 
you receive phone messages from the school.  

        
Texas Roadhouse Night! 

January 15th   
 
 

             We hope to see you at the Ocean Breeze 
Texas Roadhouse Night on Tuesday, January 
15th!  A percentage of all receipts turned 
into the box by the hostess stand will go to Ocean 
Breeze Elementary! 
 

Don’t forget to call ahead!  
321-773-3220 

         
          Reserve Your Yearbook  

          and Greeting Ad Spot 
 
 

Order your yearbook now! The cost is $20 for soft 
cover or $22 for hard cover books.  Greeting Ads 
are also available for an additional $10.  Reserve 
your greeting ad before space fills up!   To order 
online and to create a personal greeting, go to: 
 

 https://commpe.pictavo.com/ (School# 81182).  
 

Order forms are also available in the office.  
 

Only pre-sold yearbooks will be ordered!   
 

Countdown to Fitness 
 
 
 

                The Space Coast Countdown to Fitness is 
a 10-week program for Brevard County school stu-
dents.  It's free for all students that register online 
at : www.countdowntofitness.org./ 
 

Registration is open now until February 1st! 
 

Running Zone foundation will provide students 
with a free Countdown to Fitness t-shirt for the 
Final Mile event held on May 4th at Viera High 
school.   
 

Prizes will be earned for every 5 miles they com-
plete.  A  mileage tracker page is available online 
to print out and start your mission to be Fit!  

Preventing Winter Illness 
 Here are some  basic guidelines from the CDC  

  for helping prevent the spread of illness :  

 Wash hands often with soap and water for 20 sec-
onds. Washing hands correctly is the most im-
portant thing you can do to stay healthy. 

•     Avoid touching eyes, nose, and mouth with un- 
       washed hands.  
 Avoid close contact, such as kissing, hugging, and 

sharing cups or utensils, with people who are sick.  

 Cover your coughs and sneezes with a tissue or shirt 
sleeve, not your hands.  

 Clean and disinfect frequently touched surfaces, 
such as toys and doorknobs, especially if someone is 
sick.  

http://www.CountdownTo


 

 

  January  2019   

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 

Holiday For All 

Winter Break 

2 
 

3 
  

4 
  

5 
  

6 
  

7 

Winter Break 

8 
  

9 

  

10 

Teachers/

Students 

Return 
 

Second Semester 

Begins 

11 

Early Release 

Day 

 

12 
  

13 
  

14 

Start Square 1 Art 

15 
Texas 

Roadhouse 

Night 

3:00 - 10:00PM 

16 

 SAC @ 2:45 

17 
  

18 

Early Release 

Day 
 

Report Cards  

Issued 
 

PTO General Mtg 

@ 9:30 AM 

19 
  

20 
  

21 

Martin Luther King 

Day 

Holiday For All 

22 

  
 

23 
  

24 

Vision/Hearing for 

grades K,1,3,6 

25 

Early Release 

Day 

26 
  

27 
  

28 

 Literacy Week 

29 
Try red peppers 
in cafeteria 

30 
 

31 
  

  


